
 
 

 

     “ Reading Incentive “ is an optional program for students, funded by 
the school PAC, and run by parent volunteers. It runs from October 
through until April. Students simply record the amount of minutes that they 
have read during the month and enter it onto the “Reading Incentive 
Form” which can be found in a designated box near the office. We have 
a monthly meeting in which students can choose a FREE book from a 
large selection offered, regardless of the amount of minutes that they 
have read. There are	PRIZES to be given away such as “Coles” gift 
cards, bookmarks, pens or pencils, and small treats. There will also be 
draws for more prizes at the end of the year.   
  
  * 3 gift cards for “Coles”, bookmarkers, pens or pencils and small treats 
every month!  
  
250 minutes or less = 1 book + 1 draw entry 
500 minutes = 2 books + 2 draw entry 
750 minutes = 2 books + 3 draw entry. 
 
Additional Draws for prizes at the end of the program for the year (April 
2020). 
 

Go Wild …READ!!! …  Go Wild … READ!!! … Go Wild…READ!!! Go 
Wild…READ!!! …Go Wild…READ!!!  
 
For more info: 
Olivia Adams   250-793-8432              
*  Forms outside of office or available under school documents for 
printing at home. 
 

READING	INCENTIVE	SHEET	
 



 
 

 
 


